Legal Notice

Easton, CT
The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission at its meeting of October 30, 2017 took the following action:
Pursuant to Public Act 17-155 and Connecticut General Statutes 8-7d, “An Act Concerning Temporary
Health Care Structures”, including Section 1, Subsection (j) of the Act, allowing for a municipality to opt
out of the provisions of the Act and Section 8-2(a) of the Connecticut General Statutes as amended by the
Act. The Commission voted unanimously to “Opt Out”.
Special Permit Application SP-17-03, Town of Easton, for the installation of solar panels for Phase 2 on
the Town-owned Morehouse Road tract behind Samuel Staples Elementary School in a location depicted on
a map entitled “Proposed Solar Collector Area, Phase 2, Prepared For Town of Easton, 515 Morehouse
Road, Easton, Connecticut, dated September 29, 20177, rev. 10/3/2017. The Commission voted
unanimously to Approve with Conditions.
Dated at Easton, CT, this 30th™ day of October 2017
by Robert Maquat, Chairman, Easton Planning and Zoning Commission

Please place in the November 2, 2017 issue of the Easton
Courier.
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